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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861       Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    
Wifi: EFC Guest  |  Wifi Password: brittfree82 

Senior Pastor —Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com— 641-860-9932 

Associate Pastor—Michael Foose—brittfreechurch.michael@gmail.com—603-491-0976 

Youth Director —Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com— 605-376-4806 

Worship Director —Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com— 951-317-9200 

Office Staff —Katrina Peterson & Myla Brown—brittfreechurch@gmail.com— 641-843-3861 

Custodian —Tom Kardoes— 515-320-3349 

 
 

PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 REMINDERS 

TODAY 8-11   Communion  
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:30 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
 

TUESDAY  8-13 
 Community Prayer—Noon 
 

WEDNESDAY  8-14 
 Men’s Fellowship—6:15 a.m. 
 

SATURDAY  8-17 
 Baby Shower—1:00.–3:00 p.m. 
 

 
     
 

Please pray for:  
•Spiritual revival in our churches and nation 
•Missionaries/Ministries with special focus on Bryan & Julie Host—Reach Global 
•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Pastor Michael & Shelby, Judah and Delta Foose 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  
•Les & Ellen Beery 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

Ramona Carlson             Bertie Nedved                    Doug Kneisel            Marlene Smith 
Rita Fox                                 Linda Ringham         Owen Harms     
RuBee Schroeder               Kim Redenius   Family of Denny Uker   

 
 

 
 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
           Weekly Budget:  $11,000                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $8,111.00 

GIVING  

OPPORTUNITIES 

   
    
 

   
 

 
SUNDAY 8-18 
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:30 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
 Back to School Bash—11 a.m.–12:30 p.m. 
 Nursing Home Service—3:00 p.m. 
 School Prayer Walk—4:00 p.m. 
 
LOOKING AHEAD 
Youth Group begins—September 4 
Fall Kick-off—September 8 
Awana/Truth Seekers begins—September 11 
Baptism Sunday—October 6 
 
  

 

 

NURSING HOME SERVICE—The monthly worship service at Westview 
Care Center will be next Sunday, August 18th at 3:00 p.m. 

COMMUNITY SUPPER—AUGUST 28, 5:00-7:00 P.M.  
To volunteer, please look for the sign-up sheet in the foyer. Our 
goals for this ministry are to reach out and demonstrate the love, 
compassion and generosity of Jesus Christ to our neighbors as we 
serve and build relationships with them. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A COME & GO BABY SHOWER for Jacob and    
Rachel (Kumsher) Hayworth on Saturday, August 17 from 1-3 pm in the 
Fireside Room. They are registered at my.babylist.com. 

KIDS SINGING ON SEPTEMBER 8 
The 3 year olds-8th grade (grade going into) will be singing a song during 
the worship service on September 8. Practices will be Sunday mornings 
August 11, 18 & 25, 9:00-9:10 am and September 8, 8:50-9:00 am. Hope to 
see you there! 

BACK TO SCHOOL PRAYER WALK—School is just around the corner, 
and we are blessed that in Britt, we as Christians can go into the school and 
pray  before classes begin. The annual Back-to-School Prayer Walk will be 
next Sunday, August 18 at 4 p.m., and we hope you will be a part of it!  In 
addition to praying for the kids, we will pray for our school's faculty and 
administration, support staff, bus drivers, custodians, kitchen employees, 
coaches, school board members, etc. All prayer walkers are asked to meet 
at the front entry to West Hancock High School.   

BACK TO SCHOOL BASH 
The Britt CRC (At the Crossroads Ministries) is hosting a back 
to school bash August 18 from 11:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. at Lions 
Park. There will be complimentary food, games and fellowship 
to kick off the new school year.   

MEMBERSHIP CLASS—Starting in September 
This is for anyone interested in learning more about our church and        
possibly becoming a member. If you have any questions, you can talk with 
Pastor Steve. 

BAPTISM SUNDAY—OCTOBER 6TH 
If you are interested in being baptized or would like more information, you 
can call the church office or talk to Pastor Steve.   

NEW CHURCH APP - LAUNCHING SEPTEMBER 22 
Exciting news! Soon you will be able to access the church directory, sermon 
library, event calendar, online giving and more all on your smartphone. The 
new app, Amplify, will help us connect to one another, communicate church 
events and news, and assimilate newcomers. We will have a help desk and 
tutorial sessions available to help you learn how to use this new ministry tool. 


